
 

 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 10 May, 2023 
 
Dear parents, caregivers and students, 
 

Elim Christian College combined senior choir (BC and MAC) has been entered into The Big Sing - 2023 
on Tuesday 20 June. This is a national singing and choral competition and it will be the first time Elim 
Christian College has entered a choir.  

 

We have had to reschedule the full-day workshop that was to take place this Friday, to Friday 2 June, 
due to the strike action taking place this week. 

 

Updated Combined Rehearsal Schedule 

● Friday 2 June 10am - 3pm full-day workshop in the Chapel at Elim Christian Centre, Botany. 

Other scheduled TBC dates are: 

● Thursday 15 June 12pm - 3pm rehearsal TBC (if needed) 
● Saturday 17 June 10am - 2pm rehearsal TBC (if needed) 

 

Full Day Workshop  
When:    Friday 2 June  

MAC students will leave from Mt Albert Campus at 9:20am and return by 4pm. 
BC students need to be in the Chapel at 10am (P2) 

 
Where:  The Chapel, Elim Christian Centre, Botany  
 
Transport:  School Vans - driven by school staff  
 
Accompanying Teachers: Nate Collings and Karen Liu 
 
What to bring: $5 for shared pizza lunch (optional) or a packed lunch, sheet music, water bottle. 
 
Full school uniform is to be worn on this day. 

If you have not completed the ONLINE PERMISSION SLIP for The Big Sing, please use this link. 

Kind regards,  
Nate Collings - BMus GradDipTchg  

nate.collings@elim.school.nz  
HoLA Music and Performing Arts  

Itinerant Music Programme Facilitator 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd9kye_OiLOcVJ1P5CkGqg_EtKEy224Stjkl5bJp75GSehz2Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

